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GiG - Strong start to 2024, split-up getting closer
Redeye updates on GiG following its Q4-results which came in close to our expectations. With a strong 
start to 2024 we have slightly raised our estimates and valuation range. The company continues to 
progress on its split-up which is expected to be executed before end of Q2 2024.

Read more and download the Research Update.
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